

## Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities · Follow

February 25, 2022 · 🔇

Hey, #Alaska! We've been listening to a lot of different conversations about Interior Alaska highways and we want to share with you the following information:

- Safety is one of our top priorities, it's one of our core values and we incorporate it into every aspect of our work.
- We have attended the majority of the Kinross public meetings as guests to listen and learn more about the Manh Choh mine and we are actively listening to the public discussions about the Tetlin to Fort Knox corridor.
- We've responded to questions as they have come up throughout this process to the best of our ability.
- Kinross has not shared a formal proposal with us yet, we are very interested in looking at it once it has been formalized.
- Alaska's history shows that we can balance residential, tourism, and commercial traffic.
- We are committed to continue to listen and learn about this proposal, protecting public safety through everything we do while supporting our communities, businesses and the legal use of our transportation network.

We know there is a lot of interest in the Tetlin to Fort Knox corridor. We invite you to sign up for our newsletter stay updated: <a href="https://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/tetlintofortknox/">https://dot.alaska.gov/nreg/tetlintofortknox/</a>